
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Republican State Representative Jack Fortner announced he will seek re-election to the Arkansas 

House. Fortner said “as a native Arkansan it has been an honor to serve the people of Marion, 

Baxter, and Boone Counties, and he wants to thank everyone for their continued support since 

2015. If re-elected Fortner said he will continue to represent common sense and American values 

in Little Rock”.  
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